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Pho Dinner Planned by SWOSU ASA
11.23.2009

A "Pho Night" is planned Thursday, December 3, by the Asian Student Association at
Southwestern Oklahoma State University in Weatherford.

Multiple bowls of Vietnamese soup (pho) will be available for only $3 at St. Eugene
Catholic Church, 704 N. Bryan Street, from 7-9 p.m.

ASA President Duy (Dewey) Nguyen said pho is a Vietnamese cherished cuisine that
offers meats of choice, fresh ingredients and garnishments, and a sweet broth that will
delight taste buds.

The ASA invites the community to attend.   


